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We sent the attached media release out yesterday, tweeted it, and sent it to members of the General Assembly and
key legislative staff. Some of the staffers forwarded it to personal email addresses. We are in the process of updating
our web page with this information.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else. Have a great weekend!

Wendy Nicholas, Chief of Staff
SC Department of Transportation
(803) 737-0885 [office]

(803) 727-6501 [mobile]
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